
                                                                   
 

 
 
The file that you are attempting to access is no longer available through this website.   
It has been removed in accordance with US Department of Agriculture Regulation 3440-
02 “Control and Protection of Sensitive Security Information”. 
 
Contractors interested in this information may contact the Contracting Officer, Colleen 
Hightower at (208) 387-5695 or Elna Black at (208) 387-5632. 
 
Agency personnel with a need to know this information can access this information on 
the USDA, Forest Service, Washington DC Office of Acquisition Management’s Intranet 
site at:    

http://fsweb.wo.fs.fed.us/aqm/contractpa/NIFC/index.php 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 

USDA Forest Service, Contracting  
National Interagency Fire Center 
3833 S. Development Avenue 
Boise, Idaho  83705-5354 
Phone: (208) 387-5632 
Fax: (208) 387-5384 

 
 
 


